
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 

March 1, 2019 

MEDICAID ALERT 
 
TO: Providers Eligible for Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program Incentives 
 
SUBJECT: Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program Attestations Due 
 
The South Carolina Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program, formerly named the Electronic Health 
Record (EHR) Incentive Program, is now accepting attestations for program year 2018 incentive payments. 
The deadline to submit attestations is March 31, 2019. For more information visit www.scdhhs.gov/hit.  

If you have questions or need assistance, please call (803) 898-2996 or email hitsc@scdhhs.gov. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina Healthy Connections Medicaid program. 
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